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Re: Docket No. 20180063-WS -Application for limited proceeding rate increase in Polk 
County by Orchid Springs Development Corporation 

Dear Ms. Hill: 

Thank you for you letter in which you expressed concerns regarding the proposed preliminary 
rate increase determined in the limited proceeding water and wastewater case for Orchid Springs 
Development Corporation (Orchid Springs). To ensure that the Florida Public Service 
Commission (Commission) and Commissioners have knowledge of your concerns, your letter 
and the utility's response has been placed in the correspondence section of the docket file. 

The utility provided a response regarding your concern to the file and indicated you were issued 
a credit. Hopefully, your issue was resolved. If you still have concerns, please feel free to contact 
me at (850) 413-6435 or email me at tbethea@psc.state.fl.us 

TerAce Bethea 

~ct=s 
Public Utility Analyst I 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 

cc: Commission Clerk's Office (Docket No. 20180063-WS) 
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